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On 19 August, 2021, Online Pre-admission Counselling session was conducted under the 

aegis of CIQA, NSOU, from 5.30 pm onwards for prospective undergraduate learners of the 

University. The objectives of the session were stated at the beginning of the session by 

Director, CIQA, Prof. Anirban Ghosh. He pointed out that the Pre-Admission Counselling 

session had been organized to give NSOU’s prospective learners a chance to interact with the 

faculties of NSOU and understand the course structure of the new CBCS syllabus to be 

introduced from the current session. He also highlighted the facilities and services provided 

by the University to its learners and its commitment to qualitative higher learning as certified 

by ‘A’ grade granted by NAAC to NSOU recently. 

 

  
 

The session was attended by Directors of Schools of Sciences and Social Sciences, senior 

faculties from School of Education and representative faculties from departments of Bengali, 

Economics, History and Education. The faculties showed power point presentations, 

explaining the respective CBCS course structure semester-wise, detailing the syllabi and 

emphasizing the choices of courses available to learners. The learners were requested to 



provide valid phone numbers and email addresses at the time of admission to be privy to 

more such academic details and avail uninterrupted NSOU services.  

 

   
 

After this, Director, CIQA, opened up the floor to discussion and the prospective learners 

were  encouraged to ask questions to clear their doubts if any. Those present asked many 

relevant questions regarding the availability of SLMs and programmes in the LSCs of NSOU 

and clarified some points about the new CBCS structure. Each and every query was dealt 

with patience by the faculties to the satisfaction of the learners. The hour and half vibrant 

interactive session between the faculties and learners proved very fruitful and achieved its 

objectives successfully. This Pre-Admission Counselling session was second in a series of 

such sessions being organized by CIQA in the online mode for the first time to ensure the 

safety of prospective learners in the present pandemic situation without denying them access 

to all necessary information about NSOU programmes prior to their admission. 

 

----Report prepared by Dr. Ritu Mathur Mitra. 

 

 


